Omak Public Library Board Minutes
October 9, 2023
Omak Library – 1:30 pm

Present: 	Board members Cynthia Tollefson, Jo Stalder; Librarian Alyssa Cruz-Uribe

Minutes: 	Minutes of September 11 meeting were read and approved.

Old Business:	Alyssa Cruz-Uribe has resumed her duties as Supervising Librarian.
		
The NCRL Adult Services Manager is working with Wenatchee Valley College on a program for Native American Heritage month to be held Thursday, November 16 at 6:00pm at the Omak Performing Arts Center.

Neiva Garcia retired from her Customer Service Technician position on September 30.

Bills:		The following bills were approved for payment:
		US Linen and Uniform - $88.50.  The five invoices cover July, August & September.
		PUD - $364.77
City of Omak - $177.80.  It was noted that water consumption increased significantly in September. There was a discussion about whether the increase was due to the toilet situation or a possible water leak.

New Business:	The bushes along 1st Avenue are starting to invade the sidewalk. Alyssa notified the City but has not received a reply.
	
The toilet in the adult bathroom has been fixed.  The plumbing was clogged and the toilet had to be dismantled to clean the pipes.
	
The Omak Library is working with the Library Foundation to install benches between the pillars of the entry way by spring of next year. This will enable outdoor seating for those using the Wi-Fi and those wishing to enjoy the beautiful weather.

Meeting adjourned.

Next meeting will be November 13, 2023 at 1:30 at the Omak Public Library.

Respectfully submitted,
Cynthia Tollefson

	
